
This leaflet is part of the project / joint action ‘724161 / JARC’ which has received funding 
from the European Union’s Health Programme (2014-2020)

The JARC is coordinated by the Fondazione IRCCS Istituto Nazionale dei Tumori of Milan (Italy)

Dissemination by School of Medicine, Νational and Kapodistrian University of Athens, Greece

Putting  
Patient Care 

First
EU Joint Action on Rare Cancers (JARC)

Many of rare cancers are simply too rare for individual countries  
to invest into the much needed expertise to diagnose and treat. 

The JARC brings together thousands of players among 18 Member 
States and the European Commission. Health professionals, 

universities, public health institutions, cancer institutes, patients’ 
associations, policy makers, have an aim to improve health 

outcomes and to decrease health inequalities for patients  
with rare cancers across Europe. 

We work together to reach a consensus across borders and different 
professional groups, to bring together different areas  

of expertise, to share knowledge.  

You are invited to see more at www.jointactionrarecancers.eu  
and transform this bold initiative into an outstanding success.


